
 

 
 

Global Patient Organisation 
Funding 
 
International Myeloma Foundation (IMF) 
 
The International Myeloma Foundation (IMF) is the first and largest organization 
focusing specifically on multiple myeloma. The IMF’s reach extends to more than 
525,000 members in 140 countries worldwide. The IMF is dedicated to improving the 
quality of life of myeloma patients while working toward prevention and a cure through 
our four founding principles: Research, Education, Support, and Advocacy. 
 
We have supported this organisation since 2020. 
 
During 2021: 
  
 

o $75,000 Core funding 
o $75,000 IMF Regional Community Workshops  
o $25,000 IMF Myeloma Action Month 2022 
o $50,000 IMF African American Initiative Patient Education 
o $50,000 IMF Myeloma Minute 
o $25,000 IMF Nurse Leadership Board Myeloma University 
o $50,000 IMF Support Group Sustainability 
o $50,000 2021 IMF 22nd Annual Support Group Leader (SGL) Summit  
o $75,000 2021 IMF Regional Community Workshops 
o $75,000 IMF Patient Family Seminars 2021 

 
 

 
o $15,000 International Myeloma Foundation Info Line 
o $25,000 IMF Nurse Leadership Board Faculty Meeting - 2021 Sponsorship 
o $10,000 Nurse Leadership Board Led Support Group Teleconferences 

 
 

 
o $25,000 IMF Myeloma Awareness Month 
o $150,000 IMF IMWG 
o $85,000 IMF Global Myeloma Action Network (GMAN)  
o $62,500 IMF - Asian Network Patient Support Network 

 
 
Our support represented 5.8% of the total income 
 
 
 



 

During 2020: 
 

 GSK provided  
o $150,000 for 11th Annual IMWG Summit  
o $85,000 for Global Myeloma Action Network   
o $100,000 for Patient & Family Seminars   
o $50,000 for Nurse Leadership Board Faculty Mtg   
o $30,000 for Teleconference Series    
o $25,000 for Myeloma Action Month   
o $50,000 for Myeloma Minute Newsletter    
o $65,000 for Nurse Roundtable   
o $45,000 for Patient Roundtables    
o $85,000 for Understanding Series / Pubs Update    
o $50,000 for Support Group Leader Roundtable   
o $75,000 for Annual Support Group Leader Summit 

  
Our support represented 4.74% of their overall income.  
 
 
 
 


